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What have we been learning? 

We have had a fanatsic first week back, after nearly 6 months apart. We have all been so 
proud of the children and how they have come back into school, full of confidence and big 

smiles. They have showed super adaptability to the changes and rountines in school.  

The children all loved coming back into our new jungle immersed classroom. Have a look at 
the photos of our room! The children really enjoyed finding their lockdown photos on 

display. We had a super speaking and listening session where the children told their friends 
about their special memories from our time apart. 

           

Our new project which will run from September until December is called ‘ Will your senses 
come alive?’. This project will have a jungle theme and we will be using the text The Jungle 
Book. We will also have a big focus on science, exploring animals. We will learn all about a 
contrasting country to where we live by investigating the country of India.           

Next Week 

On Monday, we will be having our WOW day to 
launch our new project. We will be having a craft 
day and we will provide everything the children will 
need.  

In maths, we will be investigating different ways of 
identifying and representing different 2 digit 
numbers. 

In Music, we will be listening to different jungle 
pieces of music, and discussing what we like and 
dislike about the pieces and what it reminds us of.  

In Grammar, we will be starting to look at noun 
phrases. 

Other News 

The children will need to come into school on a 
Monday and Thursday in their PE kits.  

From now on, the home learning for the children 
will be added to Google Classroom. You will find 
the home learning under ‘Home Learning- Term 
One’. The first home learning challenge will be 
added on Friday 4th September at 3:30pm.  

Please make sure that your child has their art 
apron/old t-shirt in school by Monday 7th 
September as we will need them for our Wow 
craft day. 

 


